
Megan Augustine 

35 Jessup St. #1  

Brighton, CO 80601 

T: (720)569-5099 

Email: modelgurule@gmail.com 

Wendy Augustine 

3060 E. Bridge St. #96 

Brighton, CO 80601 

T: (303)905-3025 

Dear Colorado Legislative Staff, 

     I would like to propose changing the age to work inside of gentleman’s clubs 
from 18 years old to age 21 years old. Women who are going inside to work at 
gentleman’s clubs at such a young age, end up dealing with trauma, like underage 
drinking, dui’s, suicide. I think changing the age will benefit people who think they 
want this life. I think 3 years change can make a huge impact!  

Thank you for your time, 

Megan Augustine 
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